
MEMORANDUM 
 

 Date: August 6, 2013 

 

 To: John Ryan 

 

 From: Larry Ramirez 

 

 cc: Governing Board 

 

 RE: Community Schools Update 

  

 

Swimming Pools 

The Mammoth and San Manuel public swimming pool regular seasons are coming to an end. The San Manuel 

pool will close for day use on Wednesday August 8th. The pool will still be available on a limited schedule such 

as Saturday nights, for public events and private parties. The pool in the Town of Mammoth will also undergo a 

schedule change15 

 

Swim Lessons 

Thanks to a generous donation from Saddlebrooke Community Outreach we had another successful year of 

swim lessons and Junior Lifeguard training. 

 

Community Schools Athletic Leagues 

Soccer. We have scheduled the first meetings to get the Community Schools Youth Soccer program up and 

running. Registrations begin August 13th and will continue through August 23rd. We will have registration 

events in Mammoth Tuesday August 13
th

 and in Mammoth Wednesday August 14 in Mammoth. 

 

Sea Lions. The swim team had an incredible year. They went undefeated in league competition, then won the 

divisional championships for the sixth straight year. Congratulations Sea Lions! 

 

College for Kids 

Community schools also participated in preparations for the Central Arizona College for Kids program. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 

520.385.2337 #110 

ramirel@sanmanuel.org 

 

 


